
PROPOSED VISIT BY EMA 

DURHAM 

THURSDAY 19TH MAY – SUNDAY 22ND MAY 

 
Dear Members, 

I hope this letter find you, your family, and friends all well.  At our last meeting of our 

EMA in Londonderry in September 2021, we made the presentation to come to the Hotel 

Indigo in Durham from the 19th of May 2022 until 22nd May 2022.  I have spoken to the 

Hotel, and they would be delighted to have us. 

Our plans for the weekend are as follows;- 

 

ITINERARY 

THURSDAY 19TH 

 

Guests will arrive throughout the day.  Hosts will be on hand to meet and greet. Could I ask that 

you inform us of your expected time of arrival so that we can keep the Hotel updated. 

1500hrs  Check in for rooms- Car parking available first come first served basis at 
£16.00 per 24 hours  
 

1930hrs  Hot Buffet for Dinner served in private room, at hotel (only available for 2 
hours re H&S) 

   
   

Friday 20th  
   
0700hrs-
1000hrs 

 Breakfast 

   
1030hrs  Depart hotel by coach for a 30 min drive to Beamish Open-Air Museum. As 

most of tour is outdoors and walking, comfortable footwear and outdoor 
clothing is advisable.  Lunch will be at your own cost. Leave at 1600hrs and 
arrive back to the hotel approx. 1630hrs 

   
1930hrs  Men to eat at Durham Lodge hosted by Old Dunelmian Lodge. 
1930hrs  Ladies will have an evening meal in the hotel in private dining room 
   
   



Saturday 21st  
   
   

 
0700hrs-
1000hrs 

 Breakfast 

   
10.30hrs  Members will meet in private suite where we will hold our EMA meeting. 

Ladies will be free to do their own thing (shopping). 
   
TBA  Bus to Cathedral 
   
1300hrs  Soup and Sandwich Lunch at Cathedral in Priors Hall followed by a guided tour 

of the cathedral. Then wonder back down to the hotel. 
   
1900hrs  Meet at Hotel entrance for 2-minute walk to Durham Lodge  
   
1930hrs  Gala Dinner at the Lodge with Entertainment. 

Dress Formal 
   

Sunday 22nd 
   
0700hrs-
1000hrs 

 Breakfast 

   
  Goodbyes – Safe Journey home 

 
 
 
 

Brethren, I have attached a registration form and would ask for an immediate return, for me to 

confirm and secure our booking with the hotel.  I look forward to meeting with you all again in 

England, and hopefully with more relaxed restrictions. 

 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

David Tabner 

01642 247949 office 

01642 481606 home 

d.ord@tabnerplasterers.co.uk 

 


